23 September 2020

Dear Sir

I am writing to object most strongly to the proposed
‘Christmas Bar’ at Princesshay Shopping Centre to supply
alcohol and recorded music from 11.00-22.00 in November
and December 2020.

As well as creating huge disturbance into the night to the
residents of the many flats in Princesshay it is, in my
opinion, in contravention at least in spirit, of the new
Government Restrictions to suppress the spread of Covid-
19.

To encourage people to gather and drink alcohol (not
seated) in such a setting as Princesshay is not conducive
to orderly social distancing. This is also at a time when
the Security patrols have apparently been reduced around
Princesshay.

I trust that this untimely and unwelcome application will
be rejected.

Reaards




